
November 19, 1991

Mr. Richard R. Smith
Basloe, Levin and Cuccaro, Ltd.
22 Elizabeth Street
Utica, New York 13501

Dear Richard:

Thanks to your personal interest, concern, and competence
work has now begun on the front steps of our church building.
Hopefully, it will be completed within a relatively brief period
of time.

On behalf of all the people of Mt. Carmel, may I simply express
our common gratitude.

Sincerely,

Rev. Joseph Salerno
Pastor


